
Submission Re - DA2021/1522 

'We can't allow another over-development on the Pittwater Foreshore, especially one that will 
degrade EEC Pittwater-Wagstaffe Spotted Gum Forest. This is an affront to the ecological --
and, I would argue, cultural -- value of our area. It is another step towards turning our beautiful 
Pittwater into something more resembling Sydney Harbour; too much privatization and 
development. Please reject this application.'

Sent: 28/09/2021 3:02:46 PM
Subject: FW: Submission - DA2021/1522 - 189 Riverview Road, AVALON


